
City of Saint Paul

Legislation Text

City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Margaret Uriah to a Correction Order - Re-Inspection Complaint at 410 VAN BUREN AVENUE.

We used Class 5 rock which is a dustless surface and used it in the same place that was at the back half of
the property where original parking area is.

July 18, 2012

Lisa Martin

Photos would be useful.

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Margaret Uriah to a Correction Order - Re-Inspection Complaint at 410
VAN BUREN AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony
of City staff and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council [recommendation]; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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